## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** 

Road Safety Review and Appropriate Measures at York Road and Newman Road Intersection (PW20071/PED20196) (Ward 13)

From: Janet Linton

Sent: November 16, 2020 12:45 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Road Safety Review and Appropriate Measures at York Road and Newman Road Intersection

(PW20071/PED20196) (Ward 13)

Good afternoon,

While I realize this letter is late, please be advised that I believe the discussions planned for the meeting dated November 16th are premature. We live in Pleasant View and are aware of the application Columbia College has filed with NEC, and we are also aware that the deadline to get information to the NEC is November 30th. It would appear the City is giving it's blessing on the proposed amendment, and we would ask that you table the discussion until AFTER the NEC has had made a ruling.

There are many significant environmental reasons that the amendment should be denied. Please do not make changes to York Rd until the NEC has made their decision.

Thank you.

Please confirm receipt.

Janet Linton